
RESOLUTION  2024-390 

Recognizing December 9-14, 2024, as Water and Wastewater 
Professionals Workforce Week 

 

WHEREAS, Michigan has the good fortune to be surrounded by the Great Lakes, the largest 
source of fresh surface water on this planet; and 

WHEREAS, water is a key component of Michigan’s economy and is necessary to sustain life; 
and 

WHEREAS, the drinking water and wastewater sector assists in the creation of jobs, attracting 
industry and investment, and supporting  Michigan’s communities; and 

WHEREAS, the Great Lakes Water Authority (GLWA) is the largest employer of water and 
wastewater professionals in the state of Michigan; and 

WHEREAS, everyday GLWA’s team of highly qualified water and wastewater professionals lend 
their considerable talents to support Michigan’s environment, help grow Michigan's 
communities, and contribute to the health and well-being of communities served by GLWA 
throughout southeast Michigan, 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT: 
 

In the spirit of “One Water, One Team,” GLWA’s Board of Directors recognizes and 
supports the period of December 9-14, 2024, as Water and Wastewater Professionals 
Workforce Week in Michigan; and 
 
GLWA’s Board of Directors commends and sincerely thanks GLWA’s team of hard 
working water and wastewater professionals for their outstanding service to this region 
and to the State of Michigan. 

 


